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FLU VACCINE - still available 
during Health Center Hours, 
$ 1 . 5 0 o Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 
1:30 - 4:30 p.m.

A M  M I S S I N G : Ziffevilli tire 
pump for 10 speed bike. Please 

return to Beatty 313. Thank you.

BOOKSTORE GREAT PUMPKIN S A L E ! ’! Watch for sales of the day 
on the Great Pumpkin 
and S A V E !S A V E !S A V E !!

HEY GUYS & GALS I 
Ever wonder what the Perks 

& Gray-Beatty dorms look 
like inside? You can find out 

by coming to the Halloween Open 
Dorms this Thursday, Oct. 27. 
Perks - 7:00-8:30 p.m. Gray- 
Beatty - 8:30 - 10:00 p.m.

TELEPHONES IN THE DORMS - Each student should exercise Christian ethics in 
using; if anyone observes misuse of these phones in any way, please 
notify the Deans. To continue this service there must be cooperation 
from everyone.

FEDERAL AID AWARDS AND CREDIT BALANCES — Students desiring a refund of any 
credit on their account should indicate this by written, signed memo 
to the Business Manager. If this credit involves federal aid monies, 
the credit will not appear until the funds have been received by the 
College and applied to the s t u d e n t ’s account. You may submit your 
request now, but it will be late October until checks will be processed.

PASTORAL MINISTRIES WORKSHOP - ’’The Pastor and His Staff," Nov. 15, will 
be with Pastor Glen Cole of Evergreen Christian Center in Olympia, 
with his Staff. This one day workshop is free to all students. 
Registration will be in the Learning Center Lobby.

NEEDED 1 Workers for Childrens Church and Sunday School. Many churches in
the area have needs in this area. If you are not currently involved in 
a church and would like to work with children, see Youth And Children 
MIG leader, Rick Nelson, Beatty 312 or call 822-9985. Thank you.

MORMON OUTREACH - Anyone interested in learning to witness and help in a
mormon outreach in the Seattle area, call 885— 3103 (Carl Kinney resid­
ence) and ask for Rick Tyler.

CHILDRENS CHURCH WORKERS NEEDED — Teachers for 3 year olds & kindergar^ 
class as well as several helpers. Contact Steve Hunt at Redmond 
Assembly at 885-2334.


